
 

Happy New Year from WBL Career Pathways! We are looking 
forward to offering as many opportunities as we can to students, 
creating and aligning educational opportunities with your workforce 
needs, and working together to shape the future. 
 
The Scholarship Portal for graduating seniors will open on January 
18. If you would like to create a scholarship, please connect with 
Jeremy Kerg at jeremy.kerg@isd624.org as soon as possible to ensure 
your spot in the Scholarship Portal. 
 
We ended 2018 by hosting the annual Career Event at South 
Campus. On December 3, we welcomed 63 Career Speakers into our 
classroom. 1,150 juniors and seniors participated in the annual Career 
Event. Thank you to teachers, staff, students, and community 
members for participating and a special thank you to Julie 
Anderson and Jeremy Kerg for organizing the day! 
 
Kraus-Anderson Construction Co. hosted the last Hot Jobs 
series of 2018 at North Campus. Learn more about Kraus-Anderson 
HERE. We will be incorporating Hot Jobs into WBLAHS - North 
Campus’ BEAR Time during the spring 2019 Semester. Look for more 
listening opportunities coming soon! 
 
Thank you to Suburban Community Channels for inviting Tom 
Lamusga (12) to job shadow during a live taping of a television show. 
Lamusga was able to help with the series production, learned about 
setting up and tearing down scenes, necessary equipment during 
taping, and much more! Learn more about Suburban Community 
Channels HERE. 
 
On Tuesday, Dec. 18, 7 IT Career Pathway students attended the 
Annual SPARCS Event at Microsoft Headquarters. The event is 
for high-school, female students who are interested in pursuing a 
career in STEM. Congratulations to Fiona Wiltse (10), Sadie 
Corcoran (11), Allia Van Der Vaart (11), Kate Hager (12), 
Ariel Carter (12), Aislin Hammel (9), and Sophia Damagalla 
(10) for being selected to attend. Thank you to Minnesota State IT 
Center of Excellence for hosting an amazing event. Click HERE to 
learn more the organization and other opportunities worth exploring. 

 
"Working Together to Shape the Future" 

 
January 2019 

 1/14 - Healthcare Career 
Pathway students go to ACR 
Homes 

 1/18 – Scholarship portal opens 

for seniors 

 1/18 – LiUNA in Rossiter’s 

Construction Class 

 2/20 – Century College Open 

House 

 2/20 – ACT Exam for all juniors 

 2/21 – Hallberg Engineering @ 

South Campus 

 2/26 – Medtronic Job Shadow  

 3/3 – Scholarship applications 

due 

 3/5 – Construct Tomorrow 

 3/28 – Timberwolves/Lynx 

Business Club Day 

 4/23 – 2nd Annual American 

Heart Association STEM Event 

 Spring 2019 – St. Paul College 

Career Sampler (Date TBD) 
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https://www.krausanderson.com/
https://www.scctv.org/
https://mnstateitcoe.org/
https://www.century.edu/events/2019-2-20%E2%80%93century-college-open-house
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